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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 143/2009 
 
Date: 3rd July 2009 
 

NEW FRONTIER ROAD – DEVIL’S TOWER ROAD WORKS 
 
The general public is reminded that works to lay new services along the area of Winston 
Churchill Avenue by the approach to the Sundial will start again as from 2.00pm on Saturday 
4 July 2009 to no later than 6.00am on Monday 6 July 2009. In order for these works to 
proceed, Winston Churchill Avenue will have one of its northbound lanes closed off to traffic. 
Nevertheless one of the southbound lanes will be reversed to maintain two northbound 
carriageways to remain during the works. Access southbound from the Sundial will remain 
with one lane through Bayside Road and the other via Winston Churchill Avenue.  
 
Portable temporary road works traffic signs will be placed to inform pedestrians and to direct 
drivers accordingly. 

 

 


